
City of Scanlon
Public Hearing
May 9, 2017
6:00 pm
Pursuant to call, and with due notice Mayor, Marshall Johnson called to order this Public Hearing meeting at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Scanlon Community Center on Tuesday, May 9, 2017.
Roll Call:  Mayor Marshall Johnson, Scott Boedigheimer, Al Wallin, James Pratt, Mike Berthiaume, City Clerk/Treasurer Lori Stigers.
Planning Commission:  Ron Stigers, Kim Knudtson, Don Lahti, Pam Lindmeyer,
Citizen Present: Sharon Jones, Alice Schadewald, Jason Novacinski, Cynthia Kilman, Kathy Brunner, David Brunner, Mike Merrill, Clint Sampson, Judy Sampson, Chris Hoffman, Chad Spillers, Denise Maxwell, Jane Oswold, Rachel Weller, Sharon Tebay, Jenna Johanson, Annette Bryant.
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to address 2 (two) issues, look at rezoning Washington Ave from 25th Street to Scanlon Way to Commercial 1, and/to grant a Conditional Use Permit for parcel # 23-330-0820 lots 15 and 16.
Marshall addressed the residents by explaining why we were looking at re zoning Washington Ave.  He then asked if there were any comments or concerns from the citizens. There were a lot of residents that were against changing Washington Ave to C1, and there were a few residents that were in favor of changing Washington Ave to C1.  After about 30 minutes of residents voicing their comments and concerns, we closed public hearing discussion for changing Washington Ave to C1. 
Marshall addressed the residents about granting a Conditional Use Permit. Chad Spillers from Asprenridge Chiropractic who owns the lots that Jason Kuss wants to buy to build a storage garage and office buildings.  Jason Kuss was not present but Chad Spiller talked to the residents on what Jason’s 5 year plan was for those 2 lots.  Again there were residents against and residents in favor of the Conditional Use Permit.  After about another 30 minutes of discussion we closed the discussion for the Conditional Use Permit. 
Marshall asked for a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing at 7:01 pm.  Motion to adjourn made by James    Pratt, second Scott Boedigheimer.  All in favor, motion carries.
Planning Commission met after the Public Hearing to discuss the public hearing comments and concerns, and to make a recommendation to the City Council.
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